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Mayfield, Ky 42066 
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April 13,2007 

Kentucky Public Service Commission 
Executive Director 
21 1 Sower Blvd. P.O. Box 615 
Frankfort, Kentucky 40602-06 1 5 

RE: 2007-00 1 10 
Cellco-Partnership 

Dear Reader, 

In response to your letter dated April 9th I do wish to have full intervener status. 

I failed to mention in my original letter that we have spent roughly fifty thousand 
dollars to install a brick and wood fence to block the view of a manufactured housing unit 
that is close to our house. I cannot imagine what the cost would be to block the view of a 
365 foot cell tower, nor do I think it would even be possible. I would also like to reiterate 
that there is already a cell very close to our property; why could the additional facilities 
not be placed on this tower? 

We do not wish have our view blemished any further. If it is inevitable, I believe we 
should be compensated for the loss of our enjoyment. 

Sincerely, 


